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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: 

 
ESCAMBIA COUNTY LEGISLATIVE DELEGATION TO VOTE ON PEDC IN MEETING 

JANUARY 28, 2019 
 

Escambia County, Fla. — State Representative Alex Andrade is set to host a delegation 
meeting to discuss the proposed legislative amendment to the Pensacola-Escambia 
Promotion and Development Commission’s (PEDC) bylaws. The delegation meeting will be 
held January 28th at 5:30 p.m. in the Escambia County Commission Chamber.  
 
The proposed legislative amendment to the PEDC bylaws was brought before the Pensacola 
City Council and the Escambia Board of County Commissioners. The change was approved 
by both boards.  
 
Representative Andrade will be joined by Senator Doug Broxson and Representative Mike 
Hill to discuss the proposed amendment. The delegation meeting will include a public input 
session. If a citizen wishes to speak, speaker request forms are available from 
Representative Andrade’s office at rachel.witbracht@myfloridahouse.gov.  
 
The meeting will conclude with a vote by the delegation to approve or reject the requested 
amendment. A majority vote in favor of the proposed amendment will result in a member 
of the delegation presenting the amendment to the Florida Legislature.  
 
The Escambia County Commission’s Chamber is located at 221 Palafox Pl, Pensacola, FL 
32502. 
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